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JOB DESCHIPTION * !):::"?.O~·ff)TIO~SAL SECHETARY 

1. Serve as a member of the executive committee 

2. 

4. 

Strive to increase the circulation of the 
Journal, especially to institutional l ibraries . 
This past year I have sent complimentary 
copies, with a covering letter, to each of 
the institutions whi c h belong to CHA but are 
not presently on the Journal mailing list. 
Non-CHA-member theological colleg e and 
seminary libraries should a lso have our 
Journal. How should the Journal be adver­
tised to them? 

Will the newly proposed jointly pub-
1ished Journa l be promoted by the publisher 
thus g iving professiona l exposure to the 
necessa ry institutions? I sugg est this as 
necessary to assure the widest possible 
circulation. 

P~omote the growth of the Society. 
I have written to several interested parties 
about reg iona l chapters, both within the 
US and abroad. Response hns been less than 
overwhelming . A few a re interested in co-
6perating in establishing a reg ional chapter, 
but there have been no volunteers to org~nize 
one. Perhaps with a quarterly journal, c all ing 
for more a rticles, t h e need will be felt for 
reg ional chap ters as a source for those 
articles. I sug gest that the establishment 
of regional chapters m~ght be g iven priority 
status. 

Promote the me~tings of the Society. 
I did not d5~€nis year, but it seems to me 
that it woulH be g ood to circulate a not ice 
of the annual meeting to the publica tions of 
CHA constituent organizations, just as is 
done for the annual CHA meeting . Advertisement 
might bring better attendance at the annual 
conference. 

Sincerely submitted, 

V~ur~~ 
J. Duane Beals 
Fort Wayne Bible College 
October 2 8 , 1974 

ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST WEEKEND OF EACH NOVEMBER 


